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Dear Parents and Carers,

We’ve had a fantastic week at school, packed with wonderful
achievements and exciting events!

On Monday evening, some of our choir represented the school at the
Hexagon. I was so proud of their performance on the night, but also of
how beautifully they conducted themselves throughout the event. They
truly showcased the talent and dedication we have here at our school.

Hot on the heels of that came our Year 6 team, who pulled off two
outstanding performances of Peter Pan. The feedback from audiences
has been incredible. The confidence and talent displayed by our pupils
were truly exceptional. Not only did they deliver a professional-quality
show, but it was clear they loved every moment on stage. A huge thank
you to all the pupils who worked so hard, and to the staff and parents
who supported with costumes, rehearsals, vocals, face painting,
supervision, technical support, and to Mrs Shaw and the band for their
fantastic contributions.

Our Year 6 pupils are now turning their attention to planning our
Summer Fayre next week. It’s shaping up to be a brilliant event, which
we’ll be hosting on the school field this year — and I’ve heard whispers
that an ice cream van might be making an appearance!

Elsewhere in the school, pupils in Year 5, Year 2 and Year 4 have all
enjoyed trips this week. They’ve had wonderful experiences and have
been a credit to the school, impressing staff and those they met with
their excellent behaviour and enthusiasm. Our pupils always make me
so proud when we’re out and about — they truly are ambassadors for
our school and for you, their families.

We have just a few weeks left of term, and there’s still so much to look
forward to. Next week is Transition Day on Tuesday, when our Year 6
pupils will visit their secondary schools, and all our pupils will have the
chance to meet their new teachers and classmates for next year. We’ll
also be enjoying our lunchtime music concerts, the Summer Fayre, and
a visit from our Slough MP, Tan Dhesi. The following week will bring
our Sports Days, so there’s plenty of excitement still to come!

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Headteacher’s News
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 23rd June

Year 1 - 95.57%
Year 2 - 96.72%
Year 3 - 93.56%
Year 4 - 96.88%
Year 5 - 95.39% 
Year 6 - 91.06%
 
Congratulations to 5Maple with 98.21% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 94.33%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Signs of the week:

Pride

https://youtu.be/TZKDkK_EHcI

Sun Safety

https://youtu.be/KKpQSyDFiiY
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https://prioryschool.ovw3.juniperwebsites.co.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=78&viewid=4
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://prioryschool.ovw3.juniperwebsites.co.uk/term-dates
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/
https://youtu.be/2xQSBJgr-c8
https://youtu.be/TZKDkK_EHcI
https://youtu.be/KKpQSyDFiiY


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SrDTSB5bVS4
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SrDTSB5bVS4


9am-10am

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
app=desktop&v=KI9nYYgbAwQ
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=KI9nYYgbAwQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=KI9nYYgbAwQ
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10:00-11:45am



10:00-11:45am
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Peek at the Week - Year 3
27th June 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders Our Learning 
This week, we continued to explore the properties
of shape in maths lessons. In English, we read
some more Greek myths with a focus on ‘Theseus
and the Minotaur’. We also made Greek pots out
of clay using the coil method. On Wednesday, we
had the opportunity to watch the Year 6
Production of ‘Peter Pan’ which we all really
enjoyed! 

Next week, is a really busy time in school. On 

Tuesday, we will be visiting our new Year 4 classes 
and meeting our new teachers. 

On Thursday, some of our parents will be joining
our class ‘Learning Together’ sessions. 

On Friday, we will have the chance to visit the 
Year 6 Summer Fair—so we should bring in some 
change to spend on the games and stalls. 

 

HOMEWORK Please read with your child for at least

15 minutes 
every day and record this in their reading record. 
Ideas for reading at home can include reading a  
library book, a book from school or home, reading a 
bedtime story or following a recipe among other 
opportunities! Books can also be read online at 
https://www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ 

Please practise number bonds and multiplication 
tables with your child. Times Tables Rockstars: 
https://ttrockstars.com/ 

03.07.25 Year 3 Learning Togethermorning

04.07.25 Year 6 Summer Fair—children may bring in 
money to spend. 

09.07.25 Year 3 Sports Day 3 9:45am-11:45am 

23.07.25 Last day of term—Finish at 1:30pm

Word of the Week: extreme Follow this link to find

more super daily activities:

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 
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10:00-11:45am

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
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1.00pm – 3.00pm 
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Children who have instrumental lessons within school will be taking
part in some informal lunchtime concerts next week. If your child is
involved, you will have been invited to come along and hear a little of
what they have been learning with their teacher. 

These will take place as indicated below – PLEASE NOTE THE VARIED
START TIMES. 

Monday 30  June@ 11:30am – Mr Lazenbury’s piano & violin studentsth

Wednesday 2  July @ 12 noon – All of Mr Keen’s keyboard, piano &
flute students (including those who usually have a Tuesday lesson)

nd

Thursday 3  July @ 11:30am – Mr Clements’ drum studentsrd

Thursday 3  July @ 12 noon – Mrs Sumner/Mr Dean’s guitar studentsrd

We look forward to seeing you there!

Instrumental Lunchtime Concerts
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On Monday 23  June, a group of Priory Choir joined the choirs of over
20 other Slough schools to come together for a fabulous singing
festival at the Hexagon Theatre, Reading. We were joined by the
amazing Slough Youth Orchestra, a live professional band, and the
fabulous Desi Roots.

rd

Having worked hard to learn 10 songs in preparation for this event,
our children loved being part of a choir of around 500, and sang their
harmonies beautifully. 

Miss Richardson, head of Slough Music Service, sent through this
message:
“I wanted to extend a huge thank you to you all for your contribution
to a successful showcase on Monday night. I hope you are all proud of
the students at your school. They done a fabulous job and performed
to a very high standard. Parents have written in to say how amazing
the performance was. None of this can be done by us. It is not possible
to run such events without the commitment and dedication from you
all as teachers. Please extend my personal thanks to all of the children
that performed.” 

Thank you to all supporters who came to watch the show – we hope
you enjoyed it! Well done Priory Choir, we are so proud of you!

Slough Music Service Singing Festival
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Your voice matters – help shape the future of SEND services in Slough
Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission (CQC) are inspecting Slough’s
local area SEND services between 23 June and 11 July 2025 and they
want to hear from:

Children and young people with special educational needs and/or
disabilities (SEND
Parents and carers of children and young people with SEND
Practitioners working in education, health, or care services
supporting children and young people with SEND

 
This is your opportunity to share your experiences and help inspectors
understand what’s working well and what needs to improve.

Complete the SEND inspection for Slough Local Area survey:

https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/p/AreaSend/10364964

Your voice matters – help shape the
future of SEND services in Slough

16







https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=avZFJfzfIbc

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=avZFJfzfIbc




https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=Mo1yd6t77io&t=0s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2lSihrj4Sho

https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/lithuania-facts-
for-kids.html

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=Mo1yd6t77io&t=0s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2lSihrj4Sho
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/lithuania-facts-for-kids.html
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/lithuania-facts-for-kids.html


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j8Jz_a1PKcM

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IytCnSY2CP0

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5cpvasziWn4

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j8Jz_a1PKcM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IytCnSY2CP0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5cpvasziWn4















